

Weekly Newsletter 5th May 2017 Issue No.148

Learning and discovering together

An update from Mrs White (Executive Headteacher) and Miss Lawrence (Assistant Headteacher)...

We hope that you had a lovely bank holiday. We've had another busy week at Danemill! We said goodbye to our chicks in EYFS – it has been a lovely experience to see them hatch and grow. The children and staff were very sad to see them leave.

Representatives from Times Education visited the school today as part of their project to become more involved in local schools. The tour went

really well and the children were perfect role models for Danemill.

Thanks to everyone who attended the Year 2 SATs evening this week. We appreciate the support and hope that you found it helpful.

EYFS visited the West Lodge Farm Park yesterday and had a lovely time. The weather was very Spring-like and the children had the opportunity to pet lots of cuddly animals and feed some new born lambs. They also had a great time on the barrel ride! The Year 6s will be starting their SATs on Monday — good luck to all of the children. You always have and continue to make us proud.

Dates For The Diary ...

The week of 8th May—Y6 SATS week 10th May—YR 1 Phonics Meeting

May 2017—YR 2 SATS take place 18th May—YR 6 Leavers Photos

20th May—ICT Conference **24th May**—YR 5 Trip

26th May—Non-uniform Day

8th June—Coffee Morning

The week of 12th June—YR 1 Phonics Check

21st-22nd June—Art Exhibition

1st July—Summer Fair **3rd July**—KS1 End of Term Trip

4th July—YR 3 / 4 End of Term Trip 6th July—YR 5 / 6 End of Term Trip

10th & 11th July— YR 6 to Brockington 10th July—Swap Over Day

13th July—Last day of Term

FEDS News...



Thank you to everyone who came to the discos on Friday, this time we had a DJ and the children really en-

joyed it. We raised an amazing £870 which is fantastic. Massive thank you to all the volunteers - we couldn't have achieved this without you.

Non uniform day - again thanks to all who donated, we raised £250. May non uniform days go towards our summer fayre on 1st July - we are busy making plans and we'll let you have more details soon.

We are delighted to announce that the Coop have accepted us as one of their charities for the next round of funding, taking us to October. Remember every time you use your loyalty card to purchase Coop own brands we receive 1% if you select us as your chosen charity. As you can see this raises a fantastic amount of money. If you haven't already signed up for a loyalty card - you can still do this either online or in the Coop store. The first round of the Coop funding has finished and we were thrilled to receive £1281 from them. This is a huge amount of money so thanks to all who signed up for a loyalty card. We have agreed that this funding will be used to purchase new gymnastics equipment for the school. They hope to start an after school gymnastics club very soon.

Thank you
The FEDS team

Attendance Update...

Weekly Winners for 24th to 28th April 2017 were KS2: 5A achieved 90.74% & 6A achieved 92.97%!!

PLEASE REMEMBER TO CALL THE SCHOOL TO ADVISE US WHEN YOUR CHILD IS ILL OR HAS AN APPOINTMENT.

Can we remind parents and carers that we cannot authorise term time holidays.